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     I support Prairie Public Broadcasting because it provides a wide range of news and entertainment 
which is not available from any commercial broadcasts.  It provides local programming that covers 
such interesting and talented people from the area. Many times it is the only thing worth listening to 
or watching in the current media world; there is a lot of garbage out there! 

     I’m not sure what the real intent of HB 1255 is but I have my suspicions, and I don’t think it has 
much to do with saving money. 

     Duane Olson 


